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BOARD OF EDUCATION CENTER MORICHES, NY
VIRTUAL REGULAR MEETING MAY 15, 2020

The Board of Education, Center Moriches Union Free School District, held a Virtual Regular Meeting on Friday, May 15,
2020 at 6:00 p.m. Those participating were Board Members George Maxwell, Danielle Dench, Marcus Babzien, Joshua Foster and
Thomas Kelly; Superintendent Ronald Masera, Assistant Superintendent Raina Ingoglia, Assistant Superintendent Keri Loughlin and
Assistant Superintendent Ricardo Soto. District Clerk Patricia A. Galietta joined the meeting at 7:00 p.m.

On motion by Mr. Foster, seconded by Mrs. Dench and carried 5-0, the Board voted to enter into Executive Session at 6:01
p.m. for the purpose of discussion of personnel and other matters, the disclosure of which would result in an unwarranted invasion
of personal privacy.

On motion by Mr. Foster, seconded by Mrs. Dench and carried 5-0, the Board voted to adjourn the Executive Session and
return to the Regular Meeting at 6:40 p.m.

President Maxwell resumed the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:00 p.m. There were 4 members of the community
viewing the virtual meeting.

1. Superintendent’s Report

» 2020-2021 Budget Workshop #7 — Dr. Masera and Ms. Loughlin reported on the progress of the budget process. The Governor
has not made state-aid numbers available as of yet, and planning the budget is made more difficult because districts do not
know what the educational process will look like in the fall. Reopening committees are meeting on the local, county and state
levels and will be planning for educational flexibility with scheduling unknowns, transportation costs, facility cleaning costs and
maintaining safety measures for students and staff. Ms. Loughlin reported that the district did realize some savings, because of
the closing of schools, in transportation, athletics and salaries, but revenue in tuition, interest and other items, was down and
will result in the district needing to make reductions to balance revenues and expenses. The Board will meet on May 15% to
adopt the budget.

2. Dates to Remember

» The next Board of Education meeting will be on May 19, 2020 at 7:30 P.M.

On motion by Mrs. Dench, seconded by Mr. Babzien and carried 5-0, the Board of Education voted to adjourn the virtual
Regular Meeting at 7:58 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Patricia A. Galietta
District Clerk
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